
  

 
 
 
 

 

Route 636 (Hood Drive) Widening and 

Turn Lane Project 

Spotsylvania County 
 

Find out about proposed improvements on Route 636 (Hood 
Drive) in Spotsylvania County.  
 
This project will widen Hood Drive to include right and left turn 
lanes in coordination with a county project to build a future 
medical facility under permit. This proposed road project is part of 
Spotsylvania County’s corridor improvement plans for Hood 
Drive. For more information about this project, visit 
www.virginiadot.org/HoodDrive.  
 
This project will be constructed at the same time as the Route 
208 (Courthouse Road) and Hood Drive intersection 
improvement project.  
 
Review the project information at VDOT’s Fredericksburg District 
Office located at 87 Deacon Road, Fredericksburg, VA 22405, 
540-899-4288 or TTY/TDD 711. Please call ahead to make 
arrangements for personnel to share more information or answer 
your questions. 
 
If your concerns cannot be satisfied, VDOT is willing to hold a 
public hearing. You may request that a public hearing be held by 
sending a written request to Ms. Anastasia Kapitan, Project 
Manager, Virginia Department of Transportation, 87 Deacon 
Road, Fredericksburg, VA 22405 on or prior to May 11, 2021. If 
a request for a public hearing is received, notice of date, time, 
and place of the hearing will be posted. 
 

VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all 
programs and activities in accordance with Title VI and Title VII of 
the Civil Rights Act of 1964. If you need more information or 
special assistance for persons with disabilities or limited English 
proficiency, contact Anastasia Kapitan at the phone numbers 
listed above.  
 

State Project: 0636-088-757 
UPC 118805 

From: 0.134 miles south of 208 intersection 

To: 0.304 miles south of 208 intersection 


